
Infrastructure Fund to be renamed and moved forward 

 

Now renamed the Primary Care Transitional Fund the remaining £750,000,000 of the original £1.06b 

Infrastructure Fund is soon to be rolled out by NHS England.  We have been advised that a roadshow 

is currently being undertaken to all the main CCGs and NHSE England regions providing details of 

how and when to apply.  All such detail is also to go on to NHS England’s website which will be 

armed with an enquiry section to answer all your queries.  

 

The NHSE roadshow also is aimed at helping CCGs complete their local estates plans which in due 

course will be amalgamated with strategic plans in order to map out future needed development. 


